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EOBC...a place to grow together! 

Listen to this weeks sermon on our website:  eastoldsbaptist.ca 

Message Series from Ephesians:  “Cornerstone of Our Faith”   Ephesians 2:12-22 

- Youth Pastor Chris Luchies  

Prayer & Praise... 

Family of the Week:  Trevor & Trudy Ballard 

PRAYER CHAIN:  If anyone has a request and wants it on the     

Prayer Chain, call Madeline Hall at 403-559-2332 

A reminder regarding    

Gifts & Tithes: 

During this time we 

will accept cheques or 

cash dropped off at 

the church or by 

e-transfers.   

KEEP PASTOR JAMES IN YOUR PRAYERS AS HE IS ON HIS SABBATICAL UNTIL SEPT.1ST. 

There will be NO SERVICES AT EOBC until we notify you of reopening.  Services will be online. 

If you are in need of anything or have any prayer requests, we are here for you.                               

Please contact our Diaconate:  Ken Ryning (403-556-8796), Albert Poulsen (403-556-3838) or Kevin 

Schmidt (403-415-5128), for visitation and spiritual care concerns.       

Cindy Unger can be contacted for any church or church business matters (403-556-3458).                                                                                                     

Youth Pastor Chris Luchies can be contacted by phone or email:                                                                       403

-501-4705 or eobcyouth@xplornet.com.                                              

Karen Unger is available Tuesday & Friday mornings at the church office for any facilities or office needs:  

eobc@xplornet.ca or 403-556-2821 

The 2020 BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN for Olds Pregnancy Care 

is virtual this year.  You will be able to donate online as part of the 

“East Olds Baptist Church” team.  Go to www.pregnancycare.ca—

click on 2020 Baby Bottle Campaign—click on “give now” - join the 

EOBC team & donate.  Donations accepted until Father’s Day. 

 

Pray for our senior shut-ins and those of our church family dealing 

with health concerns—Jake & Helen Siemens, Erwin Standar, Hilde Unger 

 Pray for the health of our seniors living at the Lodge and Encore 

who are under lock-down.  Many are feeling depressed.   

 Continue to pray for those affected by the virus through job loss 

and for safety of our front line workers.  Pray that people will 

stay healthy as our province slowly begins to open the economy. 

 Pray for God’s healing for Carol Campbell who is in Red Deer 

Hospital. 

*We will have NO church calendar.  Give those who are celebrating their 

birthday or anniversary a call.  This is a great way to stay in touch._______ 

BIRTHDAYS:  - May 22:  Arte Snoek    

-May 25:  Edith Ryning, Verna Unger 

-May 28:  Yvonne Flinn, Hilde Unger  

-May 29:  CaiElle Driedger 

-May 30:  Tyson, Gardner, Samara Rudd, Helen Siemens 

ANNIVERSARIES:  - May 23:  Tyson & Lisa Gardner 

- May 28:  Chris & Sarah Luchies 

Kenton & Sheldina Brunner:  SIM, Montreal 

Email:  kenton@ksbrunner.ca 

Please pray for...                                                

 the health of the Brunner’s as Montreal is still experiencing 

many cases of covid-19.  Kenton has chronic asthma but his 

symptoms have cleared up with medication.  Pray for church 

leaders in QC as they look for new ways to communicate the 

Gospel message to those around them during these days. 

Birthdays & Anniversaries... 

Church Supported Missionary... Church of the Week…    

Bethel Korean Baptist Church:  Edmonton, AB 

Senior Pastor:  Joosik Choi  (Young-joo)   

Moderator:  Terry Jin 

Charles Stevens, Transformation Ministries Church, Sacramento, California 
Formerly known as New Life Ministries, Transformation Ministries Church changed its name to reflect a refinement to 

their vision: they want to walk alongside those in the journey of transformation. Charles Stevens planted the church with 

his wife Haneeseah, and their two kids, with the goal of being a ministry that outwardly demonstrates the spirit that is 

inwardly directing us. The church currently meets in a community center, but they are hoping to purchase a building in 

the new future. Every fifth Sunday the church transforms their typical service into an opportunity for outreach into the 

community. Pray for their continued impact within the city. To find out more about the ministry of his church, visit www.newlifesac.com. 

NAB Missionary of the Week... 

Our 

church 

has              

sub-

scribed 

to RIGHT NOW MEDIA 

for another year.  Just 

scan this QR code and it 

will take you to their site. 

Keith & Shirley Flinn 

thank you for the prayers, 

calls and sympathy   

expressed to them after 

the passing of Keith’s 

sister. They thank you, 

too, for the many prayers 

for their great-grandson, 

Emmett, before and after 

his surgery.  PTL that he 

is doing well.   

Congratulations to Brian & Debbie Winter on becoming 

grandparents again!  Walter & Alyssa Skulsky had a baby 

boy, Alexander Rian born on May 7th, weighing 9lbs 10oz. 

http://www.newlifesac.com

